
 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

24.05.2018 

Glenn Berry  

Director | Principal Environmental Consultant 

Atma Environmental 

E-mail: gberry@atmaenvironmental.com 

 

Dear Glenn, 

RE:  Reference letter  

 

I’m writing to thank Rory McPhillips and the team at Atma Environmental for the high 

quality of service provided as part of the Detailed Soil Investigation: Proposed Storm 

Water Harvesting System at Gordon Barnard Reserve, Balwyn North. 

Rory’s level of communication and flexibility during the bid, site investigations and in 

devising solutions and work arounds to challenges on the fly have been greatly 

appreciated. These services have been supported by a thorough and clearly 

articulated technical report. Together, Atma’s timely and cost effective support has 

helped ensure that the project stays on track. 

I look forward to working with Rory and the team at Atma Environmental in the future.  

 

Kind regards, 

Simon Roberts 

Civil Engineer 

E2Designlab 


